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From: P Bryer

To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bills 347,699,700,796
Date: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 11:14:35 PM

Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,
My name is Philip Bryer and | live in Eugene.
| am writing in support of the following Senate bills:

Senate Bill 700 is essential legislation because it closes the private sales loophole so
criminals and dangerous people can't buy guns.

Senate Bill 347 is absolutely necessary to give school districts the authority to prohibit guns
in Oregon public schools, K-12. | think guns should also be banned from all college and
university campuses.

Senate Bill 699 protects the public from the intimidating and bullying behavior of people
with concealed handgun licenses who flaunt or otherwise display their deadly weapons while
in public buildings.

Senate Bill 796 may reduce some of the carnage by requiring people who apply for a
concealed handgun license to pass a firing range test.

It's way past time to show some courage in curbing the gun lobby and the corporate
interests that oppose gun controls.

Sincerely,
Philip Bryer
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